
 

Year three Newsletter- Advent Term One 

Wednesday 4th September – Friday 18th October 

Trusting in God; Creating Tomorrow; Helping Today  

 

Welcome back to a very busy term 

in year 3.  

Our topic this term is Tribal 

Tales. We will be focussing on 

Geography this term and looking 

at how we can develop our 

knowledge of how to be a 

geographer as we learn about how 

the UK has changed over time. 

Miss Prescott  

  

 

Geography This term we will name and locate countries 

and cities of the UK looking at geographical regions and 

identifying human and physical characteristics. We will 

look at key topographical features and land-use 

patterns; and understand how some of these aspects 

have changed over time.  

 

English  

This term we will be writing a narrative in our English lessons. 

We will be looking at the book ‘The Worst Witch’.  

 

Maths 

This term we will be learning about place value in our lessons 

as well as focusing on our times tables.  

 

Key Dates this term   

20th September Church as a 

chapel  

4th October Y3 and Y4 Come and 

see.  

15th October Y3 Class Mass 

 

PE and sport   

This term we be doing fitness. 

Our PE day is a Thursday. 

Children can wear their PE kit to 

school. 

 

Ways to help with learning at home this term 

Times Tables are vital in understanding many concepts in mathematics. Please help your child 

practice their 2s, 3s, 4s and 8 times tables as much as possible. Each child has a login for Timetable 

Rockstars to support with this.  

Children are expected to read at least five times a week. This has a huge impact on the progress 

that they make in their reading and develops their love of reading 

Reminders 

Homework books are to be handed in every Wednesday. 

Spelling tests will happen every Friday as well as a 

times table test.  


